
Greenwich Township P.T.O. , Inc.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                                                                                                                  Greenwich School 

                                                                                                                                  101 Wyndham Farm Blvd. 

 Stewartsville, NJ   08886 

 (908) 859-2022 

 

Room Parent Signups 
 

If you are interested in being a Room Parent for the 2016-2017 school year, please complete 

the information below and return it to school as soon as possible.   A completed form is needed 

to guarantee that your name will make the list. 

 

Room Parents will not be determined until August after all of the class lists are completed and 

posted.  In the event that there are more than two volunteers per class, Room Parents will be 

chosen using a lottery system.   Volunteers who were not Room Parents this year (2015-016) will 

be entered into the lottery first. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 Jamie Diaz Dorothy O’Neill 

908-521-0405 908-454-4898 

Jamiediaz124@yahoo.com dorh417@aol.com 

 

 

 

Parent’s Name_____________________________________Phone_____________________ 

E-mail address________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to be a Room Parent for:** 

 

Student’s Name____________________________________Grade (next year)_______ 

Student’s Name____________________________________Grade (next year)_______ 

Student’s Name____________________________________Grade (next year)_______ 

Student’s Name____________________________________Grade (next year)_______ 

 
** Please note that we try to give everyone who volunteers the chance to be a room parent.    If you list 

more than one student above, you may not be assigned to your first choice.  For example, if one of your 

children's classes has more volunteers than needed, and the other does not have enough, we assign you to 

the class that needs volunteers rather than enter your name in the lottery for the class with more 

volunteers.   

 


